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getting fit in 2025

thanks for showing up !

it’s
time !

Old Is New

Great news!  As of Jan. 1, we are no
longer subsidizing our weekly
Wednesday Fitness Class!  We had a
great turnout of members who paid
and registered in January for 10
weeks.   Next session is
March 19th - May 21.   8:30-9:30 am

On Friday January 24th,  forty-nine curious
members attended the engaging
presentation by our local RCMP liaison
officer, Constable Rigby.  
You will see 3 posters at the end of this
newsletter, warning about the many clever
scams that are duping the public and, in
particular, seniors.  Educate yourself and
don’t be a victim!

Does your book shelf look like this?
You are invited to start sharing a FEW of
your books with our little library in the
foyer at the Centre.  Our “Take-a-Book,
Leave-a-Book” shelves are the perfect
opportunity to recycle your favourite read.

Next time you enter the main hall
at the Centre, cast your eyes to
the right !
We have recovered 3 historical
plaques from 1979, listing the
names of commercial and
private donors who contributed
to the original construction of
our building!
There is also
a memorial
plaque.

from your Board of Directors

Lake Country 50+ Activity Centre

Registration begins March 1st.
(minimum 10 people required for class to

continue)
$60 for 10 weeks



Until next time . . .
Happy Valentine’s

day!
Produced by

Mary-Lou Wightman








